
From: Lauren Sapudar
To:
Subject: FW: Vallco Study Session
Date: Friday, June 01, 2018 1:36:04 PM
Attachments: ATT00001.htm

180601 Vallco.pdf

From: Mackenzie Mossing [mailto:mackenziescvas@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 01, 2018 1:37 PM
To: Darcy Paul <DPaul@cupertino.org>; Rod Sinks <RSinks@cupertino.org>; Savita Vaidhyanathan
<svaidhyanathan@cupertino.org>; Barry Chang <BChang@cupertino.org>; Steven Scharf
<SScharf@cupertino.org>
Cc: Shani Kleinhaus < >; City Clerk <CityClerk@cupertino.org>
Subject: Vallco Study Session

Dear Mayor Paul and Cupertino Councilmembers,

Please find the attached letter from the Santa Clara Valley Audubon Society regarding the
Vallco Specific Plan. We hope you will include bird-safe design in the discussion during
Monday’s City Council study session for the plan. 

Sincerely,

Mackenzie Mossing
Environmental Advocacy Associate
Santa Clara Valley Audubon Society
mackenzieSCVAS@gmail.com
www.scvas.org | Like us on Facebook!
(408) 394-0330
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